
SuperiorRoads Solutions 
off ers two models of 
pothole patchers - the 
Python 5000 and the SR 
6000. They are unique, 
one-person operated 
pothole patchers that 
repair an average pothole 
in less than two minutes 
using standard asphalt 
mixes. 

The single operator stays 
safely inside the climate- 
controlled and comfort-
able cab while using a 
joystick to prepare the 
surface, deliver the ideal 
amount of asphalt and 
then compact it to create 
a long-lasting repair. 

Superiorroads pothole 
patchers can be used 
nearly all year round, in 
a wide range of operating 
conditions. They will save 
you $$ in operating costs, 
and save your citizens $$ 
in vehicle repairs. You’ll 
see even greater savings 
when your roads are kept 
in good repair and you’re 
able to postpone resurf- 
acing or rebuilding your 
roads.
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